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2017 – 2018 OFFICERS 
President-Dawn Peters, Co-Vice Presidents -Carrie Hitzfeldt & Nikki Mulvaney, Treasurer- Kaila Mozee, Co-Secretaries – Merri Moore & Erica Way

ATTENDEES
Dawn Peters, Erica Way, Kelly Mantz, Carrie Hitzfeldt, Lara Hieke, Martha Lush, Richard Sanchez

WELCOME/CALL TO ORDER
Dawn Peters called the meeting to order at 4:32 pm. 

TREASURER’S REPORT 
One deposit was made for E-scrip for $14.37. Payments will still be made for the end of year parties for seventh grade ($750) and eighth grade ($1,000). Votes to approve report motioned by Kelly Mantz and Carrie Hitzfeldt.   

MEMBERSHIP 
Nothing new to report.

FUNDRAISING 
Nothing new to report.

SPIRIT WEAR 
Spirit wear is still for sale in the school office – buy 2 get 1 free. 
  
COMMUNICATIONS – Shara 
Facebook and Instagram - Wentzville Middle School PTA
Twitter @ WMS_PTA
Website is www.wentzvillemiddlepta.weebly.com 

BASKETBALL CONCESSIONS 
Nothing new to report.

STAFF APPRECIATION 
Lunch for staff will be provided by True Health Chiropractic on Tuesday, May 8. PTA will provide drinks and dessert with the date to still be determined. An ice cream social will be offered to staff on Friday, May 11, with ice cream donated by Legacy Drugstore in Wright City. Sign-up Genius will be used for toppings donations. The staff pallet paint party will be held Tuesday, May 8, at 2:45 pm in the cafeteria. Judy has sent out an email with a link to sign up. 

SOCIAL EVENTS
Spring Fun Night will be Star Wars themed and called “May the 4th Be With You.” The date is Friday, May 4, from 6 – 8 pm at WMS. There will be 15 different activities for the students to participate in. The Sign-up Genius to request volunteers will go out on April 20. Student tickets will go on sale Tuesday through Friday the week of the event during lunches (10:15 – 12:15) and are $5 which includes food and games.

The next spring Fun Night will be on May 4, with a Star Wars theme called “May the 4th Be With You.” Carrie will create a sign up genius for volunteers. Currently there are 14 different Star Wars themed activities for students where they can earn tickets to win prizes. Drawings will take place at school the Monday following the event. Volunteers are encouraged to dress up and there will be a costume contest for the students.

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT – Dr. Mantz
MAP testing is currently underway and going well.

NEW BUSINESS 
No new business.

Meeting adjourned at 4:58 pm. 

Minutes prepared by Erica Way. These minutes were approved via email by Kelly Mantz and Richard Sanchez on May 11, 2018.

